Business Meeting minutes for September 16, 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendees:  Doug M., Doug and Elizabeth S., Karen F., Debbie and Ruth S., Emma H., Bob and Ida H., Brian and Beth M., Matt and Sandy W., Tom and Brenda P., Don and Ruth P., Larry S., Pam J., Ken and Sharon A., Misa C., Ali L., Sandra C., Sharrie S., Dianne B., Ollie and Karen B., Fran and Rebekah K., Jennica J., Trey D., Rob and Toni W., Bonnie C., Guy H., Dave and Jan D., Tami G., Dee S., Kristi, Andrea D., Don and Bebie Z., Scott, Kim, and Jen M., Garridan R., Arden and Janet K., Ben and Melissa B., Dave and Amira S., Erika F., Shelly G., Hannah B., Jessica K., Paul H.

Rebecca (Becca) Bloomfield has submitted her name for membership at Cherry Grove, with the Elders’ recommendation.  Approved by the congregation.
Ken Needham is visiting Cherry Grove in November.  He will speak at our Sunday service on the 11th, and a number of opportunities for him to speak will occur over the following week.
The paperwork is complete, and Cherry Grove has officially accepted the grant that will allow Arden to take a sabbatical in 2019.  It will begin around the first of May, and last into August.  More details will be forthcoming over the next months.
